
 

Message from Miss Bendall 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have had a wonderful week.  

I want to start by extending a huge thank you to all of 

you. Firstly, you have raised £856 for our sponsored run., 

which is absolutely incredible. Mr Murnane will be 

sharing his plans with you soon about the exciting ways 

he plans to spend the money on enhancing our PE 

curriculum.  

 

Secondly, the amount of Amazon parcels arriving 

containing new books for our library is incredible. We 

have the shelving down in the library and are now 

ready to clear it out ready for redecorating and 

restocking. It is going to look absolutely amazing. 

 

On that same note, I have chatted to lots of children 

this week about how much they love reading and how 

they enjoy reading at home too. I am a huge 

champion of the importance of reading and 

enjoyment of books. I still love reading before I go to 

sleep, although can normally only manage a few 

pages before I fall asleep! 

Have a lovely weekend.  

 

Miss Bendall  

Interim Head of School  

Stockland C of E Primary Academy  

Interim Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

Key Dates; 

 11th November  Shoe Box Appeal deadline 

 13th November Remembrance Service 

 14th November  Yr5/6 Residential Info evening 

 18th November Children in Need Day 

 25th November  Inset Day 

 9th December  Christmas Fair 

 11th December Christingle family service 

 16th December Break up for Christmas 

 3rd January   Inset Day 
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Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake  

 Carly-Jade Jack 

Class 2 Horner 

           Rebecca, James Heidi 

Class 3 Quantock            

 Finn, Harry Benjamin 

Class 4 Bucehayes  

 William, Freddie Tilly 



Safeguarding 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated Safe-

guarding Leads are Miss Natalie Martin.   

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

 https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/4.1-Safeguarding-Policy-STK.pdf 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or DDSLs or 

you may phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox stock-

landdsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

 

Shoe Boxes for Samaritan’s Purse 

School is supporting the Shoe Box Appeal for Samaritan’s Purse by collecting Shoe boxes which 

you may like to fill at home.  Becky Spiller will be providing information leaflets and labels for box-

es which can be brought into the school office by Friday 11th November. 

Further information about what to put in your shoe box can be found here;  

https://www.samaritans-purse.org.uk/what-we-do/operation-christmas-child/what-goes-in-my-

shoebox/ 

 

Family Services for Christmas in the Church 

We have the following family services between now and Christmas: 

13th November - Remembrance 

11th December - Christingle 

 

Pixies Holt Information Evening—Yr 5/6 Parents 

Please join us on 14th November for an outline of the Pixies Holt Class 4 residential trip and pay-

ment information. 

 

PTFA messages 

Christmas cards 

Your children should be bringing home their Christmas card designs in their book bags today. If 

you would like to order any cards, gift tags, wrapping paper, please fill in the details and bring 

your design back to school next week. The final orders need to back with the school at the very 

last by Wednesday 9 November, and the final cards will be back by the latest 9 December. All 

proceeds raised go towards the PTA.  

Christmas Fair—Save the date! 

 

We will be holding a Christmas fair, with games, craft activities, sweet treats, choir performance, 

mulled wine and a Santa’s grotto on Friday 9 December after school. Save the date! 

 



Class 1 Featherlake News 

This week we have been learning about Diwali, bonfire night and the number 7. The children 

completed some Diwali yoga challenges and also made spiced diya lamps using cumin, turmer-

ic and paprika. We had our first Forest School of the year and lots of fun was had by all, we all 

got very muddy and helped to move the daffodil bulbs ready to see them grow in the Spring. 

We have been looking at the number 7 and the children have been fantastic at challenging 

themselves, completing lots of different maths activities. Next week we'll be learning about Re-

membrance Day.   



Class 2 Horner News 

We had a very exciting start to the week with Fizz Pop Science Club.  We were looking at 

different types of bubble and even made a catapult.  We had a wonderful time, and everyone 

took home a goody bag.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have a new Traction Man area to explore in the classroom.  We have been very excited to 

zoom traction man around in his jet powered trainer.  In English, we have been practicing our 

Traction Man advert map and even performed the advert in groups to the class. 



 

Class 3 Quantock News 

It's lovely to be back after our half-term break and hear about all the visits families made inspired 

by our learning about Neolithic and Bronze Age times. Show and Tell has been all about visits to 

Stonehenge, Cheddar Gorge, finds on the beach, etc. Our geography topic this term focuses on 

the UK's regions, counties and cities so I really look forward to hearing all about any trips and finds 

relating to this! 

I'm so proud of the beautiful poems Quantock class have composed this week. We looked at 

some of Christina Rossetti's for inspiration and the children have managed to portray super 

images of the wind through their vocabulary choices. Their illustrations are also lovely. Please do 

make sure you come and look at them on display in the foyer.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Class 4 Bucehayes News 

Bucehayes have had a good first week back after half term break.  We have started delving into 

our new history topic of Black and British by studying examples of evidence about the Ivory Ban-

gle Lady and the Roman Emperor Severus Septimus.  The archaeological evidence from these 

examples have both been re-examined more recently with modern techniques and shown to 

have African origins.  Next week's stop on our history timeline is the Tudor period.  The children 

worked very carefully in small detail to produce wonderful Christmas card artwork. I think it is go-

ing to look even more amazing when it gets reduced in size for printing.  We also made a start on 

our Art topic for this half term looking at land and city scapes, creating visual notes pages in our 

sketchbook.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




